
Spokane Midwives Commitment to Quality Care 

 

Spokane Midwives is committed to giving high quality care to each of our 

women as well as to their newborns.  Our focus on safety and client service 

is demonstrated in a number of ways.   

 

We screen potential clients with our risk guidelines before they are accepted 

and continue the risk assessment throughout their care.  Also, we give 

written informed consents concerning client shared decision making actions.   

 

We practice within our midwifery scope of practice and the generally 

accepted standards of care in our community.  We consult with and/or refer 

out to a MD when conditions outside our scope of practice arise.   

 

In addition, we maintain Professional Liability Insurance (medical 

malpractice) and hold current membership in Washington State's 

professional midwifery association (MAWS).  We participate in formal Peer 

Review through this association on a regular basis as well as attend relevant 

seminars and course work to earn continuing education credits. 

 

We are in HIPPA compliance with maintaining protection of client 

confidential information and privacy.  Also, every client is given a written 

evaluation form so that we have input for improvement and a way to follow-

up any complaints.  We are constantly striving to improve our quality of care 

in order to deliver the best midwifery service to the women of Spokane who 

desire an out-of-hospital birth in either the home setting or at our licensed 

birth center. 


